Want to let you know I support Sam Cotten for Commissioner of Fish and Game. When Mr. Cotten was in the legislature he proved to be very effective working with other members regardless of their affiliation. That is the kind of person I would like to see as commissioner.

My name is David Pinquoch and have been an Alaska resident since 1962. I have been in the charter sector offering both fishing and hunting charters and believe Mr. Cotten will improve the function of the Dept. of Fish and Game which will benefit most all Alaskans.

Sincerely,

David Pinquoch

PO Box 623

Whittier, AK 99693

907 715-7447